
 

Infant Weekly Communication 

 

Please reply to infantinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find attached to the school website the following letters; 

http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82 

 Adverse Weather Letter 

 Year R Trip Information Sheet Mill Cottage  

 Year 1 Trip Information Sheet Manor Farm  

 
Don’t forget to look at our Community Information page also in the letters section 

for what’s happening in Southampton. 

 

FORTHCOMING DATES 

 Friday 1st Feb  Year 1 Home Learning due 

  

PARKING 

Local residents are now actively reporting illegal parking in the local area and we 
understand that’s tickets will be issued as a result of this.   
 
WELLIES / WALKTOBER 

We entered a competition for Walktober and came 2nd place – we have won a Wellie 

Rack for the school. 

If you have any spare wellies you no longer need these would be gratefully received 

by the school.  

BREAKFAST CLUB 
We would like to make you aware of the new breakfast club starting on Monday in 
the infants. We are taking both infants and juniors, available from 7.45am, for more 
information please call Choice childcare  
Shelley on 07718884595 or Fiona on 07887524592  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Amanda Hunt 
Administration Officer 
  

mailto:infantinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk
http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82


FOSIS INFORMATION  
 
 
Happy Friday all.  

 

The committee meeting on Tuesday 5th February will now be at Wetherspoons in Shirley 

due to the quiz at the Bellemoor. We will be discussing this terms activities and more.  

Please feel free to come along and see what we do or get more information if you want to 

get involved.  

 

Wednesday 6th February is parent forum so if you have anything you wish to bring up 

please see your class rep. 

 

Keep Saturday March 23rd free for our spring fayre. More information to follow  

 

The sensory garden team is starting to get some ideas together. We will be transforming the 

secret garden area by the side of the hall. If you want to be involved 

email fosis@shirleyschools.co.uk.  

 

Thanks  

 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

TEAM SPIRIT FEB HALF TERM COURSES  

Join Dazza and the Team Spirit coaches for action packed fun this half term. 

Mon-Tues Redbrdige School 8:45-3:15pm 

Wed-Fri Highfield School 8:30-5:15pm 

Every day we run a variety of challenges using our TEAM ethos.  

Full details can be found on the website WWWW.TEAMSPIRIT4SPORT.CO.UK 

Limited spaces, Why not book with a friend. 
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